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You are invited: 

GPC Road show - Wednesday 21st February 2018 

West Pennine LMC are hosting a GPC road show on Wednesday 21st February 2018 at 7.30pm  at 

the Village Hotel, Ashton-Under-Lyne.  We are delighted that Krishna Kasaraneni  from the GPC 

Executive team will be joining us to share  the conclusions of the BMA/GPC 2018-19 GP Contract 

negotiations. 

Please see your attached invitation for further details. 

All GPs and Practice Managers across Greater Manchester are invited to this very important 

meeting.  It would be much appreciated if you confirm your attendance by e-mailing 

westpenninelmc@btconnect.com 

 

Fully funded career coaching for GPs  

Following the earlier success of the national coaching programme, NHS England are offering fully 
funded one-to-one tailored coaching for GPs. You will gain three 90-minute confidential sessions by 
highly experienced and qualified coaches to help you think through where you are and where you 
want to be in today’s challenging and changing environment. This forward-looking, action-
orientated, positive and personal approach will help you identify goals for the next steps that can 
give you satisfaction and fulfilment, and support you to make them happen.  
  

Places are limited on a first-come-first-serve basis by 31 January 2018. Click here to register your 

interest here.  

 
 
 

 

https://www.engage.england.nhs.uk/survey/18f2a4cf
https://www.engage.england.nhs.uk/survey/18f2a4cf
https://www.engage.england.nhs.uk/survey/18f2a4cf


 

National Association of Primary Care's new diploma in advanced primary care management. 
 
Bursary funding is now available to NHS staff working in General Practice within the north region,  as 
part of the national General Practice Forward View (GPFV) support for practice management 
development.  Please see the attached information for further details and how to apply. 
 
 
Advanced notice re nominations for new committee members 
 
Nominations are to be invited for Generalist members to serve on the West Pennine Local Medical 
Committee from April 2018.  Nomination forms will be sent out at the beginning of February 2018. 
 

 

If you require any more information about the above or any other Primary Care issues, 

please do not hesitate to contact us via westpenninelmc@btconnect.com 
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